
Moses Toyukak, Sr. 
Manokotak, AK 

Dear Mr. Chairman and members of ADF&G Board, 

RC 035 

My name is Moses Toyukak Sr. I have been fishing for 56 years and 
still fishing. Growing up at Igushik I can remember a lot more fish 
out in the murky waters of our fishing area finning as they were on 
their way going up the river to spawn at Amanka Lake and Ualik Lake 
by the thousands. They would go up there to mill around and get 
ready to lay their eggs, although now a days I haven't see as much 
fish in our lakes. So I would like to support proposals 155, 22, 23, 24 
and oppose 182 and 183. We have been hearing that our fish have 
been being intercepted below us, and we been provided by scientists 
to prove the interception. If science is proven right, we know for sure 
more fish would be coming back to our area. Thank you for your 
time. 
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